The February issue of Urban Agriculture News is available at: http://www.urbanagriculture-news.com/current.php

In addition, a live feed of urban agriculture news at: http://www.urbanagriculture-news.com

As a subscriber, your access to our news service, the newsletter and archive is 100% free. To access the archive, go to: http://www.urbanagriculture-news.com/archive.php

We hope that you continue to find the Urban Agriculture News useful in your work, and that you will refer us to your colleagues engaged in urban agriculture.

You will continue to receive a monthly notice, as new issues become available. Should you wish to stop your subscription, please follow the instructions at the bottom of this letter.

If possible, we would very much appreciate it if can link to us from your website:

http://www.urbanagriculture-news.com

On the other hand, if you wish to unsubscribe, simply reply to this letter with the word 'UNSUBSCRIBE' as the subject of the letter, simply click here:

mailto:subscriptions@urbanagriculture-news.com?subject=UNSUBSCRIBE

Thank you for your interest,

Ray Lauzzana Urban Agriculture News Penrose Press PO 470925 San Francisco CA 94147, USA

subscriptions@urbanagriculture-news.com